
 

 

 
         Date: 03.04.2024 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

COMEDK UGET – 2024 FOR ENGINEERING COURSES 
 
Vide Notification dtd. 23.09.2023, the examination date for the Under Graduate 

Entrance Test 2024 (UGET 2024) for Engineering Courses was announced as  

12th May 2024. The last date of application was 05.04.2024 which was extended 

twice up to 4.30 PM of 10.04.2024. 

 
While announcing the examination, it was planned to conduct the examination in 

two sessions (i.e. morning & afternoon) to provide quality infrastructure and 

atmosphere for the candidates to participate in the exam. Because of the policy 

decisions of the COMEDK, more number of candidates have chosen to participate 

in the UGET 2024. However, because of intervening General Elections, there has 

been shortage of the test centers with good computer systems and infrastructure 

because of which it is not possible to conduct the UGET 2024 in two sessions. 

 
Therefore, after elaborate discussions and to provide good computer systems to the 

applicants, it is now decided that the UGET 2024 will be conducted in three 

sessions which is as follows: 

 
1) Morning session -  8.30 am to 11.30 am 

2) Afternoon session -  1 pm to 4 pm 

3) Evening session -  5.30 pm to 8.30 pm 
 
This change is brought to the notice of the applicants in advance so that they can 

make suitable travelling arrangements for attending the examination. 

 
All other terms & conditions brought out in the Examination Brochure dtd. 

01.02.2024 and subsequent notification/s prevail to the extent not contrary to this 

notification. 

 
The candidates are required to check the website for all the updates. It may be 

noted that "www.comedk.org" is the only official website of the Consortium and 

COMEDK is not responsible for information available on other websites / 

elsewhere. 

 
 Sd/- 
 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 

http://www.comedk.org/

